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Januaiy 23, 2022

CB 16-2022

Council Members,

I wish to reiterate the importance of this area during a flooding event. This space needs to remain unobstructed

as a Safe and Sound evacuation route. (See attached photos.)

Mr. Hemmis can utilize the space in front of his two buildings for outdoor dining.

Thank you for your consideration.

George Goeller

8378 Court Ave.

EllicottCity,MD21043
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